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To whom it may concern,  

      I am vehemently opposed to going back to an archaic policy of standing in 

horrendous lines, on one day. Not only would I, and probably quite a few others, not 

be capable of standing that long. But I have to take time off of work that I cannot 

afford. At 65 I would be exposed to the elements and the airborne bacteria and 

viruses of those around me, those handing me materials, and the machine itself! 

Covid is still mutating and sickening people. Flu is also a threat to all exposed as 

well. There has been no statistically significant abuse or fraud connected to the mail 

in system, which has been working well for years. Only those on the right, who want 

to reduce the number of voters, would push such a ridiculous idea! DONT FIX 

WHAT’S NOT BROKEN!! 


